
 

 

	
	
	
	
	

Intensive	Week	Family	Picnic	
Thursday,	August	22nd			

5:30PM	 JHS	
	
The	JHS	“Red	Raider”	Marching	Band	will	hold	its	annual	Family	Picnic	on	Thursday,	
August	22,	2019	at	5:30	pm	on	the	front	lawn	of	JHS.		This	is	a	wonderful	time	to	meet	
some	of	your	child’s	new	friends	and	socialize	with	other	band	families!			
	
In	order	for	the	last	families	in	line	to	be	able	to	fill	their	plates,	we	are	asking	that	you	
please	bring	a	dish	that	serves	20	people	generously.		Table	services	and	beverages	will	
be	provided.		Along	with	your	dish,	please	bring	a	serving	utensil.	
	
You	will	need	to	bring	your	own	lawn	chairs!	
	
Please	bring	a	dish	of	your	choice	from	the	categories	listed	below	that	correspond	with	
your	last	name:	
	

A	–	D	-----------------------	Dessert		
E	–	O	-----------------------	Main	Dish	
P	–	Z	-----------------------	Side	Dish/Salad	

	
After	the	picnic	we	will	hold	the	final	mandatory	Parent	Meeting	in	the	JHS	Auditorium	
(7:00).		Following	the	meeting,	the	JHS	Marching	Band	will	present	their	2019	show,	
Journey	Home,	on	the	back	field	at	JHS!	
	
	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	Traci	Stevenson	(499-2661)	
or	JoAnn	Grey	at	(450-4348).		
	
	

WE	LOOK	FORWARD	TO	SEEING	YOU!	


